
PUBLIC NOTICE
FOR THE SOLICITATION OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICES

CONTRACT APPOINTMENTS
FEBRUARY 1, 2024 TO JANUARY 31, 2025

Notice is hereby given that the Borough of Buena Municipal Utilities Authority (hereafter
referred to as “BBMUA” is soliciting proposals through a fair and open process for
Professional Services in accordance with N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.4 et seq.

Sealed Request for Qualifications (RFQ) responses will be received by the BBMUA, at
or before 11:00 a.m. prevailing time on January 18, 2024 at 616 Central Avenue,
Minotola, N. J. 08341, at which time and place responses will be opened and reviewed
for:

1. Professional Auditing Services for the Borough of Buena Municipal
Utilities Authority RFQ #001.

2. Professional Consulting Engineering Services for the Borough of Buena
Municipal Utilities Authority RFQ #002.

3. Professional General Counseling Services for the Borough of Buena
Municipal Utilities Authority RFQ #003.

4. Professional Bond Counsel Services for the Borough of Buena Municipal
Utilities Authority RFQ #004.

Specifications and instructions may be obtained at the BBMUA, 616 Central Avenue,
Minotola, New Jersey 08341 daily between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. or by
Mail or Email, upon telephone request by calling 856-697-1784.

Respondents shall comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975 C127 (N.J.S.A. 17:27 et
seq.) Affirmative Action and P.L. 1977, C.33 (N.J.S.A. 52:25-24.2) Corporate
Disclosure.

Cheryl M. Santore
Secretary/Treasurer


